
CDOT begins installation of wrong-way detection systems

along Interstate 70 mountain corridor

Work begins at Exit 205 in Silverthorne

PROJECT OVERVIEW

Starting July 12, the Colorado Department of Transportation and Contractor Colorado Barricade will

begin installing wrong-way detection systems in Eagle, Garfield, Mesa, and Summit counties. Work

will take place at 87 off-ramp locations along I-70, starting at Exit 205 (Silverthorne) and moving

west to complete at Exit 2 (Rabbit Valley).

PROJECT SCHEDULE

Work is scheduled for July 12 and is expected to last through mid October. Normal working hours will

be Monday through Thursday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

TRAVEL IMPACTS

● Travelers by car can expect various lane closures where work zones exist, during daylight

hours, Monday through Thursday.

CONTACT INFORMATION

If you have questions or concerns or if you would like to be added to our public outreach contact list

to receive construction updates, please contact us!

Phone: 970.609.9851

Email: R3WrongWay@gmail.com

Project Webpage: https://www.codot.gov/projects/region-3-wrong-way-detection

https://www.codot.gov/projects/region-3-wrong-way-detection

